

## **Important Elementary School Parent Update**

Wednesday, October 3 at 6:30 p.m.



## **Keep Your Child Safe**

...learn more about proper disposal and safe storage of over-the-counter and prescription medication and sharps (needles, syringes and EpiPens)

## Program presented by HC DrugFree & Rockburn Elementary School PTA

Before the October 3 PTA meeting begins, Joan Webb Scornaienchi, the Executive Director of HC DrugFree, will talk to parents about the need to secure and dispose of medication and sharps to keep our elementary school children safe. Loving parents or grandparents can unknowingly be the family's drug dealer.

Also, come learn more about the next convenient drive-thru medication and sharps collection scheduled for Saturday, October 27, 2018 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Without getting out of your vehicle, dispose of your unwanted or expired overthe-counter and prescription medication as well as sharps (needles, syringes and EpiPens).

For more information about medication and sharps Take Back Day, visit <a href="www.hcdrugfree.org">www.hcdrugfree.org</a> and click on *Dispose of Meds* on the Homepage, email <a href="mailto:Admin@hcdrugfree.org">Admin@hcdrugfree.org</a> or call 443-325-0040.

